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Hi Bradley,
 
Hope all is well.  I’m following up on my voice message: 
 

• Do you need us to assist with drafting the NOP?
• Can we start on the WSA process?
• Can we start the LAFD review process? 
• Will you be coordinating Haul Route form? 

 
Also, can you please discuss with Will or Kathleen the archaeo/paleo mitigation issue –
we’re seeing that the City is now considering a condition of approval to address those
topics and not mitigation? 
 
Thank you
 
Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal
  

 
2121 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3355
El Segundo, California  90245
T (424) 207-5333 
F (424) 207-5349
DIRECT (424) 207-5339
EMAIL  l.rodriguez@eyestoneEIR.com
 
 
Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are
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